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MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER, 2005 MEETING

OF THE WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA REGION

OF THE ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA

A Meeting of the Western Pennsylvania Region ol the Antique Automobile Club of
America was held on November 15, 2005, at the American Legion Post 982
(Pipetown) Hall, Latrobe, PA, commencing at approximately 7:30 P.M. 60
Members were in attendance. The Meeting was called to order by the President,
Mark DeFloria, and the Pledge of Allegiance followed.

Minutes of the October Meeting: Upon Motion of Jim Smith, seconded by
Gary Cooper, and unanimously carried, the minutes ol the October meeting, were
approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Tom Milligan presented the Treasurer’s Report. On
Motion of Ron Underwood, seconded by Gary Cooper, and unanimously carried,
the Treasurer’s Report was approved.

OLD BUSINESS:

Membership: Membership Chairman, Tom Milligan, stated there was nothing to
report on Membership.

Dues: 2006 dues are now due and payable. See Tom Milligan.

Picnic: The President reminded Members that next year’s Picnic will be held on
July 30, 2006.

Chance Car: The final Chance Car Report was presented. The President
advised that the Region is now looking for a car, but storage for the winter may be
a problem. Gary Cooper said he might be able to help with storage.

Incentive Points: Mark DeFloria has updated the list of Members and number of
Chance Car tickets sold. The envelope for the November Western Round-Up
should reflect the 2005 incentive points available to Members.

Tours: Fred Nichols reported that despite a rainy day, 11 cars participated in his
recent tour. Everyone had a good time. No other tours are scheduled at this time.

2006 Kick Oft Party: The 2006 Kick Off Party will be held at the Pipetown
American Legion Post 982 on the 29th of April, 2006.

Website: Mark DeFloria reported photos from the Picnic and Car Show can be
seen on the Western PA Region website. The November Round-Up was on the
website last Wednesday, and is very easy to download.


